
We are excited to share with you all the opportunities available for
support for you and your family over the next couple of months. 
If you haven't already seen it our April Newsletter is available via our
website. Our next Newsletter will be available in July. 
 
You are welcome to join us at any of our Parent/ Carer support groups.
Please note that all child and parent support groups need to be booked in
advance. 
 
Youth Groups still have places available if you would like further
information please contact Nicola.Green@umbrella.uk.net 
 
All upcoming paid for events are bookable via our website. If you need
any further information or unsure of booking then please contact our
family support team and they will be happy to help.
familysupport@umbrella.uk.net 
 
Just a quick reminder that the Family Support Team are no longer based
at The Royal Derby Hospital. Therefore our phone number has changed
to 01332 521229. To directly speak to the team please use extension
number 226. 

2nd May -  Parent and Girls Group
7th May - Derby City Support Group 

8th May - Amber Valley Support Group
10th May - Parent and Child Forest School 

13th May - NEW GROUP - Kirk Hallam Support Group 
16th May - Parent / Carers and Boys Group

 May- Groups and Events

Support Groups for May
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20th May  -  NEW GROUP - Under 5's Kirk Hallam 
22nd May - Erewash Support Group 

28th May - Siblings Forest School Session 

Upcoming Events



Book these events here. 

Youth Groups, Choir and Boxing
Please contact Nicola.Green@umbrella.uk.net for more information. 
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Book your tickets here
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Umbrella
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